
This bill does nothing but target people who have already passed multiple background checks in order to legally conceal a firearm. 
These are public places that should remain open to all who choose to go there. I have a license and when I see a sign stating no 
firearms allowed, I make the choice to not shop there. It's that simple. If people are really that afraid of someone with a concealed 
carry license, who has passed at least two background checks to carry, then they have the choice to go shop at a business that 
does not allow firearms.  


